Retirement Celebration for Fredrick Lange

Monday, May 7, 2012

Senior Concert at 7:30 PM

Brunelle Performing Arts Theater

Davis Senior High School

315 W 14th Street, Davis
Reception to follow at the

Veteran's Memorial Center

(located across the parking lot from the Theater)
On May 7th at 7:30 pm, join Fred Lange for his final concert as Director of the Symphonic Band at the annual "Senior Concert".  The DHS Combined Band, comprised of the Symphonic, Concert and many of the Jazz Band members, will perform a portion of their Spring Tour repertoire as well.  Please join Fred at the reception immediately following the concert at the Veteran's Memorial Center (located across the parking lot from the Brunelle Theater).  Cake and other pastries, coffee, tea, soft drinks, wine, and appetizers will be served.  Photographs and other memorabilia will be on display.

We hope to fill all 550 seats at the Brunelle Performing Arts Theater with friends, colleagues, and members of the extended DHS Band family, past and present!  PASS THE WORD AND HELP US FILL THE HOUSE!
Consider making a donation to the (soon-to-be-announced) Fredrick Lange Scholarship Fund.  In recognition of the outstanding program built by Fred Lange over the last 26 years, the DHS Band Boosters will sponsor music lesson scholarships to help students perform at their best and meet the challenges of this venerated band program.  Please mark your donation for the Fredrick Lange Scholarship Fund and mail it to the DHS Band Boosters, P O Box 73522, Davis, CA   95617.  (Better still - drop off your donation on May 7th at the concert!)  All donations to the DHS Band Boosters are tax-deductible.

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *
Mark your calendar for Fred's final concert at DHS, "Jazz On A Summer's Eve", scheduled for Friday, June 1, 2012, 7:30 pm, at the Brunelle Performing Arts Theater.  The Jazz Band performance will include an original piece of music commissioned by the DHS Band Boosters expressly for this occasion by composer/arranger Eric Richards of the University of Nebraska – Lincoln School of Music.  We look forward to hearing Eric Richards perform with the Jazz Band and with Fred Lange at the podium on this special evening of fine music, reflective thoughts, and warm moments for our memories of the future.

For questions, contact Joyce Hamaguchi at dhsbbtreasurer@gmail.com or (530) 757-6336
